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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Today is the last day of term and the last newsletter of 

2021. It hardly seems possible that another calendar 

year has passed us by. Each week it really is a pleasure 

to share with you all of the wonderful things that are 

happening in our school and all the fabulous things we 

have planned to engage the children and give them the 

best we possibly can.  

None of this is possible without the hard work of the 

adults in school in classrooms, School Office, on 

playgrounds, in the school kitchen and in the school 

grounds. I am immensely grateful for the continued 

hard work and dedication of the staff.  

Once again, I must thank our parents and carers for 

their support too. There is very 

little that we cannot tackle by 

working together and by doing 

this we can make sure the 

children are happy and settled 

in school.  

I hope that you all have a great 

festive break and enjoy the time 

you can spend with your families. All that remains for 

me to do is to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year.  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Back to School 

8.45am 

Wednesday 5th January 2022  

Christmas Dinner 

Our school Christmas Dinner 

on Monday was, as it always 

is, a very special occasion. All 

of the school children and 

staff came together to eat a 

delicious meal prepared by 

Mrs Richardson. There were 

hilarious jokes in crackers, inflatables, Christmas 

music and pigs in blankets galore! The children 

thoroughly enjoyed themselves.  

 

Christmas Craft Fair 

Thank you to everyone that came along last night to our 

‘Craft Fair’. The children thoroughly enjoyed their 

creative activities and sharing the outcomes with you. 

There was a lovely festive atmosphere and we would 

like to thank everyone who came and bought some 

festive treats.  All of the money raised will go towards 

curriculum experiences for the children.  

COVID-19 Notification 

If you need to inform the school of any COVID-19 

related issues out of school hours please use the 

school COVID email address:   Covid19@chapel-

cit.co.uk to keep school updated.  
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